
From: "Varsha Nair" <varsha.nair@gmail.com> 
Subject: another delay! 
Date: 13 September 2008 at 10:20:41 PM IST 
To: "Nitaya Ueareeworakul" <nitayatuk@yahoo.com> 
Cc: "Phaptawan Suwannakood" <phaptawan@optusnet.com.au> 
 

Dear Tuk and Phaptawan 

 

I am still in India, will be back in BKK on the 17th. 

Also, I have an urgent matter to attend to (family related) from Oct 14 to 20th for which I will have to travel to Hong Kong. This 

means I might not be able to be there for the start of the residency and can only get to Kantaraluck after Oct 20th. 

I am trying to postpone the dates but it depends on my parents and brother also. 

So, in case I cannot postpone and have to go, what I want to know is are you both comfortable starting and managing the program? 

Sorry about this but at the moment many other things are cropping up that I need to take care of. 

 

Phaptawan, for the next two days I have continuous internet connection so I can finally download your project and go through all the 

material! 

Look forward to your replies. 

Best wishes, 

Varsha 

 
From: Nitaya Ueareeworakul <nitayatuk@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Re: another delay! 
Date: 15 September 2008 at 10:17:34 AM IST 
To: Varsha Nair <varsha.nair@gmail.com> 
Cc: Phaptawan Suwannakood <phaptawan@optusnet.com.au> 
Reply-To: nitayatuk@yahoo.com 
 

Dear Vashar& Chang 

I think is should be OK that Varsha will delay your trip if you have very important thing to do. I and Chang will manage, one thing that 

i want to tell you I will have a children art class during this time as well at my house in town every year in school vacation we start 

from 6 - 31 oct. except weekend. but don't worry now i am also plan to have somebody take care but I will have to look after too. 

There is one ploblem that I have to tell you guys, A local young artist Supanee she might not be participate because of some 

reasons, since last week I have try to contact another artist to be place like Jintana, Dounghatai, Yuwana but they both can't come, 

recently today I send the invitation to Onanong hope you can remember her she was at the womanifesto at Saranrom park with us, 

she sound more possible I will get the answer soon in this week. 

So regarding to our calendar, we plan to have welcome party on the evening 13th, and orientation day on 14th, we have to postpone 

then because Chang and Graciela will arrive on 14th morning, Naruemon might come on 10th or11th to the farm, which is 14th is 

the day of  Buddhist Ookpansa we plan to go to the temple as well. How do you think Chang that we will still do the introduction on 

the 14th or the next day? and what materials we will need I think only a computer is should be enough we can use in another day for 

artist presentation by cd.rom. 

Varsha soon as you arrive in BKK. pls call me. 

Tuk 

 

 



--- On Sun, 9/14/08, Varsha Nair <varsha.nair@gmail.com> wrote: 

From: Varsha Nair <varsha.nair@gmail.com> 

Subject: Re: another delay! 

To: "phaptawan suwannakudt" <phaptawan@optusnet.com.au> 

Cc: "Nitaya Ueareeworakul" <nitayatuk@yahoo.com> 

Date: Sunday, September 14, 2008, 11:51 AM 

 

Dear Phaptawan 

 

I can book your train ticket for the night of 13th?? That way, we can have time to meet during the day on 13th. I will also have to 

book for Graciela and perhaps its best you go together. 

Tuk, let me know about this. Also, if you are ok to start of without me and having me join you later. 

Regards, 

Varsha 

 

On 14/09/2008, phaptawan suwannakudt <phaptawan@optusnet.com.au> wrote: 

> Dear Tuk and Varsha, 

My flight is on October 12th arriving near midnight but I am prepared to go to Srisaket whenever it is possible.  I haven't arranged for 

the trip there.  Tuk please advise what I will have to do. 

I am quite comfortable to be there with Tuk for the project.  I supposed there will be nothing much at the very first day since 

everyone need to settle down. 

> 

The next couple of days for orientation with introduction and get materials tools and meet participants' need will be our focus.  

Please let me know what I should plan for and between Tuk and me, I am quite confident that we can manage.  Of course if Tuk 

agrees. 

Tuk, do you have any concern?  I'll give you a call today or tomorrow. 

Best, 

Phaptawan 
 


